
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin The Council proposes to make the Borough of Telford and Wrekin, 
Heath Lanes to A442, Cold Hatton. (Temporary Prohibition of Traffic) Order 2019 under the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in order to undertake Duct Installation Works. The order becomes 
operational from the 25/11/2019. The following Rd is affected, Heath Lanes To A442, Cold Hatton 
and Heath Lane, Ellerdine, from its junction with Ellerdine Village Hall To Ellerdine Heath Junction, 
Ellerdine, to its junction with Cold Hatton White House Farm To Hilbrae, Cold Hatton. The diversion 
route will be signed on site. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the works are expected to be 
completed by the 29/11/2019. Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: Governance, Procurement & 
Commissioning Temporary Road Closure Notice TC2-0187  16/11/2019 


